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November 8, 2018 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE  OF  MEETING  CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 

The regular monthly meeting of the Board of Pilotage 

 Commissioners scheduled for December 13, 2018  

has been cancelled. 

 
 
 

 The next regular meeting is scheduled for  

Thursday, January 17, 2019. 

 

 

For the annual 2019 meeting schedule, please refer to our website 

www.pilotage.wa.gov.  
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